
MESSAGE FROM THE VICE-CHANCELLOR

On behalf of the University staff and students, I

take this great opportunity to congratulate all

those who will be conferred with various Degrees

and awarded Diplomas of South Eastern Kenya

University (SEKU)today. I applaud you all for your

remarkable achievements and also thank your

parents, guardians, lecturers and all those who

contributed to the successful completion of your

. studies.

The graduands who will be graduating today, will

be the 1st graduands of South Eastern Kenya

University. They will also be the ambassadors of

our University and we wish them well as they join

the job market. The University has prepared

them adequately to be able to serve the people

with distinction.

The South Eastern Kenya University has grown

tremendously in the last 4 years. Student numbers

have risen to about 5,000 within a short period of

time. Another 1000 students will join later this

year.
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Development of physical infrastructure and

recruitment of competent staff to provide quality

teaching and other support services has also

taken place to match the growth in student

numbers.

I therefore sincerely wish to thank the Govern-

ment of Kenya through the Ministry of Education,

Science and Technology for providing the neces-

sary resources to support the growth of the

University.

I also wish to thank our development partners and

the County Government of Kitui for supporting the

University. The University Council and the Chan-

cellor have continued to give the much needed

strategic guidance to the University management

to move the University to the next level.

We salute them and commit ourselves to imple-

ment our Strategic plan and Master Plan to make

South Eastern Kenya University the University of

choice in this region.

Thank you.

Prof. Geoffrey M. Muluvi, PhD

Vice-Chancellor


